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Copied to: 
Governor Jerry Brown 
Senator Ted Gaines 
Assembly Member Brian Dahle 
John Laird, California Secretary for Natural Resources 
George Gentry, Executive Officer, State Board of Forestry and Fire Protection 
George Runner, State Board of Equalization 
Placer County Board of Supervisors 
Yuba County Board of Supervisors 
Sierra County Board of Supervisors 
Matt Cate, Executive Director, California State Association of Counties 
Greg Norton, President/CEO, Rural County Representatives of California  
Joanne Drummond, Fire Safe Council of Nevada County  
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